
 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, December 14, 2023 
 
Music Department 

▪ To all musicians participating in the Feeder School Concert today the event has been cancelled. It will be 
rescheduled for the New Year! 

▪ Jazz Band will have a short practice today after school until 3:00 p.m. 
 

Soul Food 
▪ Soul Food will meet TODAY during lunch. All are welcome as we work through the book of Acts. 

 
Quebec Trip 

▪ Students interested in participating in a Quebec Trip this coming winter, please come to a meeting TODAY at 
lunch in Room 220. Forms will also be available outside Room 220. 

 
Candy Grams 

▪ Not sure what to get your Friends for Christmas? Missing Elementary School traditions? You are in luck! This 
week, Tuesday through Friday, the Drama Club will be selling candy grams at the bottom of the ramp at 
lunch. We are selling them for 1.25 each or 1.75 for 2. Don’t Miss OUT!! The Drama Club will be handing out 
the Candy Grams from the 18th to the 22nd. Cash or card are accepted. Spread Some Holiday Cheer! 

 
Library News 

▪ Attention Readers! Come to the library tomorrow for the White Pine Launch Party to find out this year’s 
White Pine Novels. 10 teachers are vying for your participation. Whose book will be your favourite? Will Ms. 
Schilling dress up to promote her novel, Dragging Mason County? What did Ms. Wilson think of the novel Iz 
the Apocalypse? Come to the library tomorrow at lunch to find out how these and other teachers are going 
to convince you to read their books. Ten books, Ten teachers – Don’t miss it! 
 

Clothing Drive 
▪ The clothing drive continues this week!  Bring in new or gently used clothes to help support people in your 

community.  So far we have collected over 15 garbage bags worth of clothes. Keep up the great work 
Rebels! 

 
Art Club 

▪ Do you want to contribute to the artwork around the school on display? Art Club meets today in Room 175 t 
lunch. We can’t wait to see you there! 

 
BIPOC 

▪ Black, Indigenous, People of Colour, Alliance – Meet TODAY at lunch in room 207. New joiners welcome! 
 
 
 
 
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 



Rebels Ruby 
▪ All boys interested in playing ruby in the spring, please come to GYM A/B on Friday at lunch. Forms and 

information on when practices will start will be part of the discussions at this meeting. No experience is 
required. All must attend if you want to play. 

 
TOY Drive 

▪ This years’ TOY drive will start next week. Please bring in a new or gently used toy to help bring joy to local 
families this holiday season! 

 
Holiday Spirit Days 

▪ Rebels are you ready for Holiday Spirit Days. Next Monday wear your favourite holiday colours. Tuesday – 
wear your coolest holiday headwear! Wednesday wear your Ugly Sweater! Thursday – wear Rebel Gear or 
Red and Black! Friday – wear your coziest PJ’s  


